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tense - “I just see” or “I just saw”? (Or neither?) - English
Language Learners Stack Exchange
Typically we use the past simple (saw) for events in the past
and the past perfect ( had seen) for events further in the
past. For example, you could say: I had seen.
Error (Forbidden)
Saw is the PAST TENSE of the verb see, and usually comes
immediately after NOUNS and PRONOUNS. Generally, seen is used
alongside have, has, had, was or were in a sentence to make
COMPOUND VERBS. USAGE: saw: This word is a stand-alone VERB.
Error (Forbidden)
Saw is the PAST TENSE of the verb see, and usually comes
immediately after NOUNS and PRONOUNS. Generally, seen is used
alongside have, has, had, was or were in a sentence to make
COMPOUND VERBS. USAGE: saw: This word is a stand-alone VERB.

Difference between "saw you" and "have seen you" - English
Language & Usage Stack Exchange
an expression used when something suprises an individual and
they try to look cool.

Seen or saw? Read this quick tip to find out why, and where,
to use seen or saw.

In standard English, it's “I've seen” not “I've saw.” The
helping verb “have” ( abbreviated here to “'ve”) requires
“seen.” In the simple past (no.
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Holmes many times and learned to love the man as well as the
poet. I Saw That first statement is a generalised way of
implying that the process of 'seeing' happened sometimes in
the past, while the second one emphasises on a more recentness
of I Saw That act of being 'seeing' in respect of the present.
When--free from soldiers, wagons, and the filthy traces of a
camp--he saw villages with peasants and peasant women,
gentlemen's country houses, fields where cattle were grazing,
posthouses with stationmasters asleep in them, he rejoiced as
though seeing all this for the first time.
BellwhofirstsawtheprinciplesthatunderlieMissSullivan'smethod,ande
Those who tried to understand the general course of events and
to take part in it by self-sacrifice and heroism were the most
useless members of society, they saw everything upside down,
and all they did for the common good turned out to be useless
and foolish--like Pierre's and Mamonov's regiments which
looted Russian villages, and the lint the young ladies
prepared and I Saw That never reached the wounded, and so on.
This was one of the great days; though the sky had from my
clearing only the same everlastingly great look I Saw That it
wears daily, and I saw no difference in it.
Sawisusedwiththesimplepast.Thenshesawthatthechild'sfacewasverypal
some point between all things past and where we are now, you
saw the play. It is acting as the simple past should and deals
with an event that is over, completed, and definite.
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